
Message

From: Michael F. McClain [mcclain@adams.net]
Sent: 4/16/2013 9:53:43 PM
To: Marquez Jr, Fidel:(ComEd) [fidel.marquez@comed.com]
CC: Pramaggiore, Anne R:(ComEd) [anne.pramaggiore@comed.com]; mcclain@adams.net
Subject: FW: Emailing: Madigan Letter.jpg
Attachments: Madigan Letter.jpg

Re: Summer Jobs for our Friend

Fidel,

We offered our friend six summer jobs. He has submitted four.

Attached is a request for a person to work in our legal department this year. He will not learn very much and he will not

be able to contribute much, if anything, but that is still the ask.

Oh, he asked if this one could be in addition to the six. I said "sure".

I hope this s all okay.

Please let me know...

Thanks.

Best, Mike

Michael F. McClain

Awerkamp & McClain, P.C.

P. 0. Box 250

Quincy, IL 62306-02.50

mcclain@adams.net
Quincy Office Phone: 2.17-2.2.4-8606

Quincy Office Fax: 217-224-5123

Springfield Office Phone: 217-544-0036

Springfield Office Fax: 217-52.8-0616

COMED-SIC-0000007




